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Staff report 

Starting Friday, a number of congregations in the Southern Tier will join with more than 550 congregations from 12 countries to discuss the compatibility of religion and science this weekend.

Participants in the Clergy Letter Project’s eighth annual Evolution Weekend include First Baptist Church of Painted Post, Christ Episcopal Church in Corning, the Islamic Association of The Finger Lakes in Big Flats, the Jewish Center and Federation of the Twin Tiers in Elmira, St. Paul’s Episcopal Church in Montour Falls and the Unitarian Universalist Fellowship in Big Flats.

Evolution Weekend is intended to recognize that religion and science, two fields of critical importance to humans, should be seen as complementary rather than confrontational.

